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Dear Parents 
 

I hope everyone enjoyed the half term break – whilst the weather wasn’t perfect the mix of sunshine 
with rain was at least an improvement and it was good to hear from the children today that many of 
them got outside on most days.  They returned to school to a special Drop Everything and Read day 
which we held today because World Book Day next Thursday will coincide with our school St Piran‘s 
Day celebrations.   
 

On Thursday 3rd March 2016 all the children should come to school in 
something black and white or Cornish!  Jess will be serving her now 
(since last year!) famous pasties along with Stones Bakery’s saffron 
buns.  All this means we have just two weeks for the children to learn 
fully their dance steps and Cornish words for The Song of the Western 
Men (Trelawny).  We hope that everyone will be able to join us together 
as a school with the town’s celebrations next Saturday week, 5th March.  
We’ve already been named as a star attraction on the official 2016 St 
Piran’s Day website: 
 

“10.00 to 11.40am - a celebration of St Piran with a Furry Dance by local school children and 
musicians, all are welcome to join in or line the streets to watch the procession. The parade will leave 
from the Moor, Webber Street, High Street, Brewery Yard, Prince of Wales Pier where community 
dance for everyone to join will be performed.  Then the parade will walk through town to Church 
Corner where the story of St Piran will be told and Trelawny will be sung, the first verse in kernewek 
by the children of Marlborough School.” 
 

Full details of all the final arrangements (meeting and collection points, etc) will be sent next week as 
soon as we’ve received them from the organisers.  If the weather stays fine, this will give us an 
opportunity to parade behind our new school banner for the first time, so it all promises to be a 
special occasion.  In order to give us an indication of numbers attending, please let us know at the 
office or reply to our email address, office@marlborough.cornwal.sch.uk.   
  

TAG RUGBY  
Marlborough School Inter-Packet Tournament  
Held on Thursday 11th February, 2016 
Final Table Position:  

Chichester 12 
Pelham 10 
Freeling 9 
Fox 5 
Walsingham 4 
Swiftsure 3 

 

Global Links – School Parliament Committee 
On Friday 11th March, we will be holding a Diabetes Awareness Fundraiser and we need your help… any good 
quality books, toys, DVDs and/or any unwanted presents or items for a Tombola.  We would also like any adult 
help available too please!  If you are able, please see Mrs Gall or leave your contact details at the office for her 
attention.  Thank you... 
… and thanks to everyone who supported the Fun for Theo snowflake 
and tree decoration fundraiser – we banked £313.00 for the appeal. 

Last Week Total 

1
st

  Freeling 27 7 1
st

  Fox 32 

2
nd

  Swiftsure 26 5   Swiftsure 32 

3
rd

  Fox 21 4 3
rd

   Freeling 22 

   Chichester 21 4 4
th

    Pelham 20 

5
th

  Pelham 20 2 5
th

  Chichester 19 

6
th Walsingham 16 1 6

th
  Walsingham 14 
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